
Katherine A. Pavone 
105 Watch Hill Drive 

Southbury, CT 06488 
(203) 264-6599 

June 27, 2015 

Mr. Keith Martenich 
Ultra Aviation 
2 Aaronson Drive 
Glen Burnie, MD 21061 

Re: Bonanza closing 

Dear Keith, 

I just wanted to let you know that the funds from the sale were in my 
account within minutes of the transfer. Val is really good. 

More than the information on the funds, I want to formally, and with 
extreme sincerity, thank you for everything you have done to make the sale 
of the Bonanza so easy for me. 

You are an ultimate professional, with a really good heart. I would be more 
than willing to tell the same to any prospective clients. I feel your efforts 
went above and beyond. You can use me as a reference at any time. 

Thank you again for taking a huge burden off of my shoulders. 

Most sincerely. 


